
From: house southpender.com  
Sent: Thursday, May 1, 2025 5:37 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 129 

 
 
  
Dear Staff and Trustees, 
  
It appears that a first reading of Bylaw 129 will occur soon.  We support Bylaw 129 and the 
relief it would offer to property owners wishing to build dwellings and improvements on 
their land. 
  
We hope that this bylaw will move forward, after due consideration.  Thank you for placing 
our support in the record. 
  
Best regards, 
Richard Christy 
Cynthia Christy 

 
 

 
 
 


